
Notice 

It has come to BSDM’s notice that some false propaganda and misleading 

information regarding the implementation / sustainability of KYP scheme is 

currently doing rounds in the social media. BSDM would like to reassure you that 

the “Kushal Yuva Program” has been & will be an integral part of the 7 resolves 

of GoB and there need not be any inhibitions or concerns among the 

stakeholders with regard to the future of the KYP Scheme, disbursement of 

payment due with regard to KYP or any other related aspects. Further to re-

iterate the sustained continuance of the KYP scheme, the enrolment for October 

batch is currently going on and the last date for confirmation of candidates is 8th 

October 2019. 


